
UNITED STATES 
NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION 

WASHINGTON, D.C. 20555-0001 

March 18, 2014 

Vice President, Operations 
Entergy Nuclear Operations, Inc. 
Vermont Yankee Nuclear Power Station 
P.O. Box 250 
Governor Hunt Road 
Vernon, VT 05354 

SUBJECT: VERMONT YANKEE NUCLEAR POWER STATION - REASSIGNMENT OF 
DIVISION OF OPERATING REACTOR LICENSING BRANCH CHIEF 

Dear Sir or Madam: 

This letter is to inform you that effective November 23, 2013, Mr. Douglas A. Broaddus was 
assigned as the U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission's (NRC's) Chief of the Plant Licensing IV-2 
and Decommissioning Transition Branch. Effective March 23, 2014, this branch in the Office of 
Nuclear Reactor Regulation, Division of Operating Reactor Licensing, will have licensing 
oversight responsibility for the Vermont Yankee Nuclear Power Station (Vermont Yankee). 

Mr. Broaddus assumes all licensing oversight and supervisory duties previously performed 
by Mr. Benjamin G. Beasley, Plant Licensing Branch 1-1, regarding Vermont Yankee. 
Mr. Broaddus may be reached at 301-415-8124 or via e-mail to Doug.Broaddus@nrc.gov. 

In addition, effective March 23, 2014, Mr. James S. Kim will be assigned as the NRC's 
Licensing Project Manager for Vermont Yankee. Mr. Kim may be reached at 301-415-4125 or 
via e-mail at James.Kim@nrc.gov. 

Docket No. 50-271 

cc: Distribution via Listserv 

Sincerely, 

Louise Lund, Deputy Director 
Division of Operating Reactor Licensing 
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation 
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